
Admission of High School Students 
High school students may complete courses at Pennsylvania Highlands during their junior and senior years to 
earn early college credits. Prospective students should complete an Early College Application 
(https://www.pennhighlands.edu/admissions/admissions/dual-enrollment/) and must submit a letter of 
recommendation from their high school principal or guidance counselor authorizing the student to attend a 
course at the College. This process must be repeated for each semester in which a student intends to enroll 
while in high school. High school students who wish to enroll in English or mathematics courses must complete 
placement testing via the processes noted above prior to registration to ensure they have had adequate 
preparation for college-level coursework. High school students are limited to one early college course per 
semester. 
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